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Dear Sir / Madam,

This is a comment on PSE’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket numbers UE-
160918 and UG-160919
PSE needs to phase out its carbon-based energy creation and phase into renewable resources
that no longer destroy our air, soil and water.
Thank you,

Holly Brewer
www.IndivisibleBainbridgeIsland.com
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